TANDEM VECTOR LANYARDS

th

At the Safety & Training Commuittee (STC) and Riggers Sub-Commitice meetings of the 10
December 1998 it was decided that the lanyard on Tandem Vector rigs be upgraded to the crystal ball
type, that has a Swedish stainless steel shackle, with a solid forged pin (not the old style wire welded
pin), in line with the Relative Workshop recommendation.

Though the Relative Workshop recommended that this upgrade is camed out once a ng has
completed 600 descents, the STC and Riggers Committees decided that the upgrade must take place
at the latest by the next reserve repack.

Therefore any Tandem Vector rig that has not been upgraded, must be so by the next reserve repack

or by the 10™ May 1999 whichever is soonest.

Tony Butler
Technical Officer

12" April 1999
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